From: Bill Hastie [Bill. Hastie@dlgcrr.qld.gov.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2013 1:35 PM

To: George Passmore

Subject: RE: SEQ Long Term Framework - Work Program
George

Not sure whether you wanted me to comment on the work program, but it looks fine to me.
The specific issues of interest to our Department are:
* Pricing principles particularly the urban water pricing principles, including tariff structures, differential pricing and

scarcity pricing
* Regulatory Parameters particularly treatment of capital revenues, gifted assets and developer charges.

Subject to my DG's approval we will be replying to the letter from your Chairman dated 2 July 2013 to register our interest
in the investigation and to make an initial submission by 2 August 2013. Please note the initial submission, at this stage,
will only outline the key issues we consider should be addressed. These key issues will relate primarily to the issues
identified above.

Happy to discuss.

Regards

Bill Hastie
Manager (Policy)
Department of Local Government, Community Recovery and Resilience

Queensland Government





